
 
 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Expanding Workforce Training Centers Development (project) in 

fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Chinatown Service Center, 

located at 767 N. Hill Street, Suite 400, Los Angeles, CA 90012. 

 

The funding would be used for the purchase of real estate to expand the capacity of Chinatown 

Service Center’s workforce training program. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will allow the program to recruit and serve more individuals within the target 

population of low-income Asian, Pilipino, Pacific Islander, and Hispanic participants, which will 

help address the historic racial inequity and socioeconomic barriers to labor force participation 

among these populations in the San Gabriel Valley community.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), and 5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that neither I nor anyone in my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


